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June 12, 19 70 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d' Or Press 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

just a note to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 8 June 1970. 

I do not believe that I can add anything to the information that you 
already have concerning the noise problem over your farm. I wish you luck 
in your pending action. 

If any of the articles are around that you have requested, I shall 
send you copies. 

Most importantly, I hope that you will be successful in your forth-
coming Freedom of Information actions against the Government. We all need 
a breakthrough, both for substantive and psychological reasons! 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril 	Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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